
galuteria1 - Davis 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

mailinglist@capitol.hawaiLgov 
Wednesday, March 21,20129:12 AM 
HWN Testimony 
nmeg?3@yahoo.com 

Subject: Testimony for SeRB? on 3/21/20121:15:00 PM 

Testimony for HWN/EDU 3/21/2812 1:15:88 PM SCRB7 

Conference room: 225 
Testifier position: Support 
Testifier will be present: No 
Submitted by: Megan Nelson 
Organization: Individual 
E-mail: nmeg73@yahoo.com 
Submitted on: 3/21/2812 

Comments: 

1 

LATE 



galuteria1 - Davis 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Wednesday, March 21, 2012 9:15 AM 
HWN Testimony 
kamalanikealohahanohano@yahoo.com 
Testimony for SeRB? on 3/21/2012 1 :15:00 PM 

Testimony for HWN/EDU 3/21/2012 1:15:00 PM SCR87 

Conference room: 225 
Testifier position: Support 
Testifier will be present: No 
Submitted by: shanel Kealoha-Hanohano 
Organization: Individual 
E-mail: kamalanikealohahanohano@yahoo.com Submitted on: 3/21/2012 

Comments: 

1 

LATE 



galuteria1 - Davis 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

mailinglist@capitol,hawaiLgov 
Wednesday, March 21,2012 12:50 PM 
HWN Testimony 
deshaulii@ymail.com 
Testimony for SeR8? on 3/21/2012 1 :15:00 PM 

Testimony for HWN/EDU 3/21/2012 1:15:00 PM SCR8? 

Conference room: 225 
Testifier position: Support 
Testifier will be present: No 
Submitted by: Desha Ulii 
Organization: Individual 
E-mail: deshaulii@ymail.com 
Submitted on: 3/21/2012 

Comments: 
Desha Uluwehi Uli'i 
Kula Kaiapuni Hawai'i '0 Kahuku Academy 
56-490 Kamehameha Highway 
Kahuku , HI 96731 

March 21st , 2012 

Chairperson Brickwood Galuteria &amp; Committee Members 
Committee On Hawaiian Affairs 

Chairperson Jill N. Tokuda &amp; Committee Members 
Committee On Education 

State House Of Representative 
Hawaii State Legislature 
415 South Beretania Street 
Honolulu, HI 96813 

Aloha, 

LATE 

My name is Desha Uluwehi Uli'i. I am currently a Senior in the Hawaiian Language 
Immersion Academy of Kahuku. I support this bill, House Bill Number 1986. 
I support this bill because we, Hawaiian Immersion students have learned so much and having 
this test written in Hawaiian will help show what we learned. Our future children will know 
that the language still lives. 

All my life I have been told that the Hawaiian Language program will get me no where so 
its my job to prove them wrong. Having this test in Hawaiian will make it more suitable to 
the children. I've been in the Hawaiian Language program for 13 years. Most of the things 
we learned were in Hawaiian but taking the test in 3rd and 4th grade was always in English 
which was difficult for us since we didn't use it in the classroom. 

So I support this bill because I think it will be better for the students. 
Thank you for taking the time to read my letter. 

Mahalo, 
1 



Desha Uluwehi Uli'i 
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LATE 
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Desha Uluwehi Uli'i 
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